From: Webb, Kimberly 
Sent: Friday, November 14, 2014 2:30 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Hyde Park Chamber Anniversary Dinner
Importance: High

Hello Executive Director Berlin,

I am writing you today to give notice to you and your office that on Thursday, November 14, 2014 Alderman Leslie A. Hairston, staff members Lanita Ross, Ibrahim Okoe and I attended the Hyde Park Chamber of Commerce 75th Anniversary Dinner at Congregation Rodfei Zedek, 5200 S. Hyde Park Blvd.  We were quests of the Chamber.  Tickets were valued at $75.00 each.  The Alderman was recognized and she and her staff attended in an official capacity.

If you have any questions please don't hesitate to contact me at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely, 

---
Kimberly Webb
Chief of Staff, 5th Ward
